
Date: 17 October 2023 

   

Planning Office 

Silverwood Business Park 

190 Raceview Road 

Ballymena 

BT42 4HZ 

Tel: 02825 633500 

Email: planning@midandeastantrim.gov.uk 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

RE: Adoption of the Mid and East Antrim Borough Council Local Development Plan 2030 
— Plan Strategy 

 

I am writing to notify you that Mid and East Antrim Borough Council adopted the Local 
Development Plan 2030 - Plan Strategy on 16 October 2023 in accordance with Section 12 of 
the Planning Act (Northern Ireland) 2011 and Regulation 24 of the Planning (Local 
Development Plan) Regulations (Northern Ireland) 2015.  The Plan Strategy became effective 
on the date of adoption. 
 

The adopted Plan Strategy and supporting adoption documents are now available to view and 

download (free of charge) on the Council’s website at www.midandeastantrim.gov.uk/planning 

and can also be inspected during normal office hours at our Planning Office at: 

Silverwood Business Park, 

190 Raceview Road,  

Ballymena,  

BT42 4HZ  

 

Hard copies of the Plan Strategy (including Map Supplement) are available to purchase at a 

cost of £50.  Hard copies of accompanying adoption documents are also available to 

purchase by writing to the above address, emailing planning@midandeastantrim.gov.uk or 

telephoning 02825 633500.  Information on printing costs is available upon request. 

For further information, please visit the Council’s website at www.midandeastantrim.gov.uk/ldp 

or contact the Local Development Plan team at planning@midandeastantrim.gov.uk. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Sandra Adams 
Head of Local Development Plan Team 


